Joint Southwest District Council Meeting 
October 5th, 2015
Area Workshops:
Ashlyn and Justin are triple checking with host chapters to make sure that their universities, sponsors, and DOBs have approved hosting an Area Workshop.  There should end up being no double up weekends, and there are no workshops the weekend of TMEA.
South Texas and Louisiana Area Workshops are 100% confirmed.
Oklahoma – February 6th –  Southeastern Oklahoma State University
North Texas – February 20th –  East Texas Baptist University
West Texas – February 27th – Texas Tech University
Louisiana – March 5th – Northwestern Louisiana University
Arkansas – March 12th – University of Arkansas - Fort Smith
South Texas – March 19th – Texas State University
East Texas/New Mexico – March 26th – Texas Southern University
By the next meeting, everyone will decide which Area Workshops they can attend, in order to start making a schedule for each workshop.
We'll check over time to make sure people will still be able to go to the Workshops they said they would, barring scheduling changes as things come up over the next six months.
New ALTO:
Some articles have come in.  We should make sure to be advertising and pushing people to submit New ALTO articles, with the deadline on October 15th.  Also, all District Officers are required to submit an article, as well.
New ALTO team meeting coming up either this week or next week, so information will be available in case anything changes.  Information finally posted on the website.
The goal is to have it published by December 1st, as per the constitutional deadline.
Governor/Counselor:
From Steve Nelson, stress the importance of not sending cash through the mail for dues with paperwork.  Either write a check, or go to a bank to get a money order.
Chapter Personnel Report – motivate people to get things done slightly earlier?  We should encourage chapters to start doing things sooner, so there's not just a rush in the last week


District Convention:
Received information from the TBS National Council on which members will be in attendance at which District Conventions, to be able to plan out speakers for the TBS side.  The same will be received from Jack Lee for the KKPsi side, hopefully in the next month or so.
Schedule Changes:
No more Saturday Morning Ritual
Work on adding more transition time before and after events, especially Music Hour
Graham and Sami will be meeting sometime next week to draw up a general outline
SWD Marketplace:
Looking into Slack app as a means to compartmentalize our interactions done over GroupMe into different business channels, and a social/shenanigan channel.  Optionally, start using our Joint Facebook page for business, and keep GroupMe strictly "silly," so people who don't want silliness from GroupMe don't have to worry about missing any business.
Answer the Call:
There's been participation for the call for September, but not an overwhelmingly large amount.  Currently, we'll be keeping the same call for midway through October or until November, in order to allow for more participation, before moving onto the next challenge.
Also, the District Council could answer the call, e.g. send out a video message to our individual responsibility chapters.  Or give shoutouts to chapters who have answered the call, not to incentivize, but to recognize.
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